
Hume Road, Route 635, is scheduled to be shut down from 0800-1700 hours from Monday, March 18th, with 

and anticipated reopening date of Thursday, March 21st. This closure is from Leeds Manor Road (Rt. 688) to 
Zachary Taylor Hwy (Rt. 522). There will be 5 cross pipes installed during this closure. There will be a detour 

in place. 

The Detour route: Rt. 688 (Leeds Manor RD) to Rt. 647 (Crest Hill RD) to Rt. 522. 

VDOT will also be contacting the ECC at the beginning and end of each closure. 

Questions regarding this informational bulletin should be directed to Executive Assistant Lindsay Flippo. 
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